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Tuesday 5th March 2024 

Church visit  
Monday 25th March (Mrs North) 

Wednesday 27th March (Mrs Stanton/Mrs Gadd) 

Dear parents and carers, 

We have arranged for the children in Foundation Stage to visit the Boston Zion Methodist 
Church later this term. This will be a different afternoon for each class, Mrs North Monday 
25th and Mrs Stanton/Mrs Gadd Wednesday 27th. They will be having a tour of the church, 
looking at all the various features and learning about Easter in a church. 

They will be walking to and from the church, located on Brothertoft Road. If you are available 
on your child’s allocated afternoon and would like to join us in visiting the church, we would 
greatly appreciate any help, even if an auntie/uncle or grandparent is able to. To ensure the 
children’s safety, we do require a certain number of adults. Therefore, if this number is not 
reached, the trip is at risk of being cancelled. Please let a member of the Foundation Stage 
team know if you can join us. 

Many thanks, 

C Stanton/S Gadd  S North 

Mrs Stanton & Mrs Gadd   Mrs North 

 


